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TRAINING-WORKSHOP ON RELIGION, GENDER AND SEXUALITY

The University of the Philippines (UP) through College of Social Sciences and
Philosophy (CSSP) will conduct the Training-Workshop on Religion, Gender and
Sexuality with the theme “Defending Our Faith: Religion, Gender and Sexuality,” from May
29 to June 1, 2012 at the UP- CSSP Multi-Media Room, UP-Diliman, Quezon City.

The Training-Workshop aims to:

1. give the participants tools for discernment about gender and sexuality-
related issues vis-a-vis issues on religion; and

2. serve as venue for Reproductive Health (RH) advocates to be able to reconcile
their personal faith with their work.

Participants to this activity are teachers from both elementary and secondary schools
and tertiary educational institutions nationwide.

Each participant shall be charged a registration fee of Four Thousand Pesos

(PhP4,000.00) to cover expenses for workshop kit, lunch (4), snacks (8) and certificate of
participation.

For more information, interested individuals may contact:

Dr. Neil Martial R. Santillan

Associate Dean for Administration and External Affairs, UP-CSSP
Room 209, Palma Hall, UP, Diliman, Quezon City

Telephone No.: (02) 981-8500 local 2436

Telefax No.: (02) 926-2511

E-mail Address: admin-extram@kssp.upd.edu.ph

Website Address: www.kssp.upd.edu.ph/admin
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